From: noreply@granicusideas.com

To: Eduardo Sarmiento; City Council; Suja Lowenthal; Angela Crespi

Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 PM=0ARegular Meeting - 6:00 PM=0ADuly

Posted on May 20, 2021 at 9:00 p.m. by E.S.

Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:31:16 AM



New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 PM Regular Meeting - 6:00 PM Duly Posted on May 20, 2021 at 9:00 p.m. by E.S.

Rechad Nessary submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting Closed Session - 5:00 PM Regular Meeting - 6:00 PM Duly Posted on May 20, 2021 at 9:00 p.m. by E.S.

Item: b. REPORT 21-0325 CITY COUNCIL REVIEW AND RECONSIDERATION OF THE APRIL 20, 2021 PLANNING COMMISSION DECISION TO DENY A REQUEST FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT AMENDMENT TO PROVIDE ONSITE SALE, SERVICE, AND CONSUMPTION OF GENERAL ALCOHOL INDOORS ONLY WITHIN THE HOTEL LOUNGE FOR REGISTERED GUESTS ONLY, SEVEN DAYS A WEEK 7:00 A.M. TO 10:00 P.M. AT AN EXISTING HOTEL (H2O HERMOSA) AT 1429 HERMOSA AVENUE, AND DETERMINATION THAT THE PROJECT IS CATEGORICALLY EXEMPT FROM THE CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA). (Community Development Director Ken Robertson)

eComment: Dear City Council, My name is Rechad Nessary and I am a resident here in Hermosa Beach. I'm writing today to support the request of the new H2O Hotel to be permitted to sell beer and wine to guests. I've actually visited the hotel a few times, gorgeous property, and popped my head in and met one of the managers who gave me a quick tour. I have a couple buddies visiting this summer and they plan on staying there - I would hope they have a real hotel experience with drinks in a lobby like any other nice hotel. I'm hoping I can help support this cause as it's so normal for so many hotels to be able to sell alcohol for the right customer experience. I know this hotel will add a lot of value and tourism to our community! Thanks, Rechad Nessary

View and Analyze eComments

<u>Unsubscribe</u> from future mailings